
 
 

Year 12 End of Year Newsletter 2018 
 
  
2018 has been a busy year for Year 12 students, and it has flown 
by.  We have been pleased to see how hard many of you have 
worked towards gaining your NCEA Level 2 credits and you should 
be proud of the results you have achieved. We would like to thank 
all the students, parents and caregivers who have contributed 

towards making this year a positive one. Good luck to students for your external exams and we look 
forward to seeing the majority of you in 2019. For those of you not returning to Te Awamutu College 
in 2019, best wishes for the new challenges ahead, whether it be work or study.  It is always great to 
hear of the progress you are making in your lives so if you have the opportunity, keep in touch.   
 
 
YEAR 13 UNIFORM REQUIREMENTS FOR 2019 
It has been good to see students smartly attired in their senior uniform this year and we are sure returning students will be keen 
to maintain the positive impression our uniform presents to the junior school and the public. Should you be upgrading uniform for 
the new school year we would appreciate any good condition unwanted items in the Student Centre for Deans to use. 
 
Girls       Boys 

 
Skirt   Grey school skirt with school logo  Trousers      Long grey school trousers 
 
Shirt  White school blouse with school logo Shirts  White shirt with school logo 
 
Jersey  College navy blue long sleeve jersey Jersey  College navy blue long sleeve 
         jersey  
 
Tie  (optional) navy blue with school  Tie  (optional) navy blue with  
  logo       school logo 
 
Jacket  College jacket with school logo  Jacket  College jacket with school logo 

  
Shoes Black leather school shoes with   Shoes  Black leather school shoes with black school 

socks/black stockings.     socks 
      
 

Sandals  Black Roman sandals   Sandals  Black Roman sandals 
 

Jewellery One ring, one chain, one pair of studs,  
      one bracelet. (no other jewellery to be worn.)  
    
 

UNIFORM SHOP HOURS 

 
2018 

5 December – Wednesday 3:30 – 6:00pm 
6 December – Thursday      3:30 – 6:00pm 

 
2019 

21 January – Monday  9:00 – 3:30pm  
22 January – Tuesday  9:00 – 6:00pm  
23 January – Wednesday  9:00 – 3:30pm  
24 January – Thursday  9:00 – 6:00pm  
25 January – Friday  9:00 – 3:00pm  

  
 

Stationery lists are available at PaperPlus Te Awamutu in early December 2018. 
 

 

 



 
 
 
BUSES 
Students who live within our TEZ (Transport Entitlement Zone) and live at least 4.8km from the College, are eligible to travel on 
the buses.  Students who live within 4.8km or outside of our TEZ are deemed ineligible and must purchase a bus tag from the 
Student Centre.  

Bus Queries    - Noel Cox 021 405 560 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If your LAST NAME begins with: 
 

A – E   come in between   10.00am – 12.00pm Tuesday 22January 
F – J   come in between     1.00pm –   3.00pm Tuesday 22January 
K – P   come in between   10.00am – 12.00pm Wednesday 23January 
Q – Z  come in between     1.00pm –   3.00pm Wednesday 23January 
 

Bring your NCEA results with you and your Course Selection Booklet. 
 

 
2019 STARTING DATE FOR YEAR 13 
 
 
 
 
 YEAR 13 CAMP 2019 
 
Camp will be held on Wednesday 6 February – Friday 8 February at Tui Ridge Park, Rotorua. Please make payment and return your 
camp consent form as soon as possible.  
 
BOOSTER WEEKS 2018 
 
Booster Weeks for 2018 will run from Monday 5 November to Friday 16 November 2018. Students have been informed by their 
teachers if there are opportunities for them during Booster Weeks. Any other Year 12 students must consult with us if they wish 
to attend any sessions during this time.  
 
Thank you for all your contributions, which have made 2018 such a successful year at Te Awamutu College. Study hard for external 
exams so your achievement matches your ability!  Check the examination timetable carefully and always do your best. Kia Kaha. 
 
 
 
Have a safe and enjoyable break.  See you next year. 
 
 
 
Rebecca Legg and Bernard Oliver 
(Year 12 Deans 2018) 
 Wayne Carter 
(Deputy Principal) 

 

Tuesday 29 January – 8.45 am at the Marae.  
Pōwhiri begins at 10am. 

 

COURSE CONFIRMATION 2019 
 

ALL YEAR 13 STUDENTS ARE REQUIRED TO CONFIRM THEIR 
COURSE FOR 2019 BY COMING TO THE LIBRARY TO SEE YOUR 
DEAN ON TUESDAY 22 JANUARY or WEDNESDAY 23 JANUARY. 

 
. 
 

 


